
 

 

 

 

 

     A happy school committed to kindness, excellence, community, respect and aspiration.  
SEAMER & IRTON CP SCHOOL ~ DENISON AVENUE~ SEAMER ~ SCARBOROUGH 

Tel:  01723 863489                  
Email:  headteacher@seamerirton.n-yorks.sch.uk      Website: www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk 

Kindness, Excellence, Community, Respect and Aspiration 
 

Dear Parents and Carers        21 March 2025 
 

Thank you for helping us paint the school red today in aid of Comic Relief. The 

children looked fantastic dressed in red, raising £377.05 which will hopefully raise 

awareness and support good causes around the UK and the rest of the globe – thank 
you for your generosity! 

 

 

It has been lovely to welcome you all into the school for parents' evening over the past 

couple of weeks. A strong and positive relationship with you is incredibly important to 
us because we know that this has a positive impact on your child's academic and 

wider development. Please always get in touch with your child's class teacher if you 

have any worries or queries, please don't feel you have to wait until parents' evening. 
Those who attended yesterday’s parents’ evening would have seen Tammy Benson 

from Carers Plus who set up a stall in our front entrance to share some of the work 

they do to support families. Click here to find out more, and see the foot of this letter 
for details of a range of upcoming events. 

 

 

http://www.seamerirtonprimary.co.uk/
https://www.carersplus.net/


Over the past 2 weeks, both 

year 3 classes have enjoyed 
visits to the Rotunda Museum 

to boost their learning 

Journey, Prehistoric Britain. 

 

 

 

Our Y3/4 indoor cricket team were in action at Pindar on Thursday evening. The 
children competed brilliantly in very close games, losing out in their final match by 

just one run! 

Sunday was a rainy one, but it didn't stop 
our penultimate, Wheely Active, Sunday 

cycling session going ahead. This free event, 

funded by the Opening School Facilities 
Fund, was incredibly well attended. We look 

forward to the final session on Sunday 30th 

March - everyone is welcome! 

This week's Best 

Effort awards were 

received by:  

EYFS: Eli & Remy Y4: Elsie & Bella 

Y1: Ayvah & Lacey Y5: Loki & Ellis 

Y2: Sienna & Carlos Y6: Lucas, Bailey, Harmony, Evie, Priya, Rubi 

Y3: Arthur & Ava  

 
The next Cross-Country event will be next Thursday (27th March) at Scarborough 

Rugby Union Football Club for years 2, 3, 4, 5 and 6. If your child would like to take 

part, they need to collect a race number from the school office to wear at the event and 
be at the rugby club at the following times: 

 



  EASTER BINGO                                                           
      Monday 31 March at 5pm                       

       Bring your own dabbers!  £3 per book –  

          Pay on the door.  In the school hall.   

Easter Egg prize donations will 

be greatly appreciated; please 

hand them to the school office.  

DECORATE AN EGG COMPETITION   
We would like to invite the children to 

decorate an egg for Easter. Bring your entries 

into school during the last week of term, and 

Helen Mallory, Chair of Governors, to choose a 

winner. 

 

Class Photos - Tempest photography will visit on Tuesday 25th March to take our 
annual class photos. 

 

Dinner Menu ~ w/c 24 March 2025 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

Pizza 
Curried Topped Naan 
 
Egg Mayo Sandwich 
 
Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 
 
Chocolate Crispie 
 

Pasta Bolognese 
Sweet Potato &  
Lentil Bake 
 
Cheese Sandwich 
 
Tuna Jacket Potato 
 
Iced Summer  
Shortcake 

Chicken & Tomato 
Bake 
Crispy Topped  
Summer Veg 
 
Tuna Sandwich 
 
Cheesy Bean Jacket 
Potato 
 
Apple Sponge & Custard 

All Day Breakfast 
(v) All Day Breakfast 
 
Ham Sandwich 
 
Cheese Jacket Potato 
 
Jelly & Ice-cream 

Battered Fish 
Sausage Roll  
 
Cheese Sandwich 
 
Baked Bean Jacket 
Potato 
 
Jam Scone 

 

Thank you for you continued support. 
 

Robert Webb ~ Headteacher 

 
Key dates 

25th March – Class photos  

27th March – X-Country at SRUFC  
28th March – Y2 trip to Scarborough Fair 

Sunday 30th March – Free Cycle Event on the School playground - 10am – 12pm – 

open to all! 
31st March – Y3 parents invited to share in Y3 learning destination (2.45pm)  

31st March –STARS Easter Bingo in the school hall (5.30pm) 

3rd April – Y5 Easter workshop with Faith in Scarborough Schools  

3rd April - Year 6 SATS/London information meeting (3.40-4.15)  
4th April – Egg decorating competition judging 

 


